
We would like to share an important Labels for Education® program change. eLabels for EducationSM 

will be coming to an end on July 31st, 2015. All purchases of Labels for Education participating 

products made using an eLabels for Education registered loyalty card will continue to be deposited 

into your school’s Labels for Education bank account through July 31st, 2015.

IMPORTANT
PROGRAM NEWS

After that date you will still be able to clip, submit and earn points for your 

school with any of the 2,500 Participating Products – as you always have.

WHAT HAPPENS AFTER JULY 31, 2015?

A full list of the Participating Products can be found on the Participating Products 

page, under the Earn Points tab on LabelsForEducation.com. Also, if you are ever 

unclear on whether or not a product is participating, use the UPC look-up function, 

also housed on the Participating Products page. 

WHERE CAN I FIND A LIST OF
THE 2,500 PARTICIPATING PRODUCTS?


